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Statement in support of submissions by NOVA Entertainment Group to the inquiry 
into the Copyright Legislation Amendment (Fair Pay for Radio Play) Bill 2023.  
 
 
 
“As both a musician and a radio presenter, I have experienced firsthand how radio 
promotes, empowers, and lifts up Australian music and talent.  
 
I have mentored some incredible Aussie artists over the last 15 years, and I know 
that being played on commercial radio means more to them than anything else. No 
artist is truly in the industry for the money – they just want to be heard.  
In turn, having their music played leads a fanbase to their socials, Spotify and 
ultimately gigs and a big successful career.  
I am passionate about supporting up and coming Aussie musicians. We have so 
many incredible unknown artists who deserve this chance. I feel like it’s Aussie 
radios responsibility to support them. 
 
And now, as a radio presenter, on the other side of the microphone I am realising 
that in hindsight, as a child growing up in country Queensland, the radio made us all 
feel like part of something bigger. Almost like part of a family – or a little club where 
we felt like we belong, feeling so close to the announcers, like they were our friends, 
laughing together with them and feeling that sense of pride when they spoke about 
our where we live. 
 
I now understand why radio is so important to communities – It’s a source of 
information and companionship, as well as a local voice and sense of identity. No 
other form of media is as immediate, as local, and as collaborative as radio. More 
than ever, we need to ensure that radio can be sustained and remain part of our local 
communities.” 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Gina Jeffreys. 
10 November 2023 
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